Greg Samardzic

L ]
From: Greg Samardzic <GSamardzic@lanecove.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 12 April 2023 8:57 AM

To: Greg Samardzic

Cc: Greg Samardzic

Subject: FW: DA115/2022 - 12-20 Berry Road, 11-19 Holdsworth Avenue St Lecnards

From: Susan Whitby [mail to:Susan.Whitby@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: 6 October 2022 3:22 PM

To: Greg Samardzic [mail to:GSamardzic@lanecove.nsw.gov.au]

Subject: DA115/2022 - 12-20 Berry Road, 11-19 Holdsworth Avenue St Leonards

*** [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Check sender's email and ensure content is safe before clicking any links or attachments. ¥**
Dear Greg,

Development Application No. DA115/2022
Description: Residential Flat Building Development
Address: 12-20 Berry Road, 11-19 Holdsworth Avenue St Leonards

Reference is made to the proposed development at the above area and Aboriginal heritage.

No sites are recorded in the current development area and the area has been subject to previous disturbance
reducing the likelihood of surviving unrecorded Aboriginal sites.

Given the above, the Aboriginal Heritage Office considers that there are no Aboriginal heritage issues for the
proposed development.

Under the National Parks and Wildlife Act 1974 (NPW Act) all Aboriginal objects are protected. Should

any Aboriginal Cultural Heritage items be uncovered during earthworks, works should cease in the area and the Aboriginal
Heritage Office assess the finds. Under Section 89a of the NPW Act should the objects he found to be Aboriginal, Heritage NSW
and the Metropolitan Local Aboriginal Land Council {MLALC) should be contacted.

Susan Whithy
Acting Aboriginal Heritage Archaeologist

Aboriginal Heritage Office

t m0435 643205
susan.whitby@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient contact the sender immediately, delete the communication from your system and
destroy any copies. The contents may also be subject to copyright. Any unauthorised copying, disclosure or distribution of the contents is strictly
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Greg Samardzic | Senior Town Planner

: 48 Longueville Road Lane Cove
1 9911 3521
: GSamardzic@lanecove.nsw.qov.au




